LEGAL NOTICE
NORTH CHATHAM
FIRE DISTRICT
North Chatham, NY

Notice is hereby given to the citizens
of the North Chatham Fire District. In
accordance with Chapter 240 of the
Laws of 2006, there will be a public
hearing on Tuesday, October 16,
2018 at 7 p.m. at the North Chatham
Firehouse regarding the fiscal year
2019 Proposed Budget for the North
Chatham Fire District. A copy of the
proposed budget will be available for
public inspection at the Chatham
Town Clerk’s office during regular
office hours beginning on or before
Oct. 1, and at the North Chatham
Firehouse the day of the meeting
beginning at 6:30 p.m. or by
appointment by calling the NCFD at
(518)766-3344.
Board of Fire Commissioners
North Chatham Fire District
Al Gawron, Chairman



